
Invitation for Bids (IFB)
Date: 16 November 2017

Contract Identification No: SEIDP/ICB/1.11/2017

World Bank Grant No: TF A1342

World Bank Grant Name: Sustainable Energy Industry Development Project (SEIDP)

1. The Pacific Power Association (PPA) has received a grant from the International Bank for
Reconstruction and Development and International Development Association towards the cost
of Sustainable Energy Industry Development Project (SEIDP)[ and intends to apply part of the
funds to cover eligible payments under the Contract for Solar and Wind Resource Measurement
Campaign in the Pacific Islands  SEIDP/ICB/1.11/2017. Bidding will be conducted through the
International Competitive Bidding procedures as specified in the World Bank’s Guidelines:
Procurement of Goods, Works and Non-Consulting Services under IBRD Loans and IDA Credits &
Grants by World Bank Borrowers (“Procurement Guidelines”), and is open to all eligible bidders as
defined in the Procurement Guidelines. In addition, please refer to paragraphs 1.6 and 1.7 of the
Procurement Guidelines setting forth the World Bank’s policy on conflict of interest.

2. The Pacific Power Association (PPA) invites sealed bids from eligible bidders for carrying
out the Installation of Solar and Wind Measurement stations in selected Pacific Power
Association member countries and to provide high quality data for the purpose of mapping the
resource potentiation in these countries.

3. Bidding documents (and additional copies) may be obtained at Pacific Power Association
Naibati House, Goodenough Street, Suva, FIJI or at the following e-mail address rapa@ppa.org.fj.
Interested bidders may obtain further information at the same address.

4. Bids shall be valid for a period of 105 days after the deadline for submission of bids, must
be accompanied by a Bid Securing Declaration, and shall be delivered to:

Andrew Daka,
Pacific Power Association,
Naibati House, Goodenough Street, Suva, FIJI.

on or before 10 am (Suva time) of 17 January 2018, at which time they will be opened in the
presence of the bidders who wish to attend.

Sincerely,

Andrew Daka
Executive Director
Pacific Power Association


